



1 May 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Results of Foundation Project Work Survey

I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well. I am writing to you to thank those who have completed the Foundation Project Work Survey, and to share the results of this survey. As I mentioned, the purpose of this is to ensure that we are doing the very best we possibly can by the students and also you as parents and guardians. We had nearly 200 responses to the survey, which is fantastic, and gives us an understanding of feelings towards the new way of work being set for Foundation students.

Please find the results below:

Has the new project work engaged your child more or less than previous work set?

More 74% Less 26%

Have you found the new process easier to manage at home?

Yes 66% No 34%

Has the new project work helped you support your child more?

Yes 63% No 37%

As you can see, the vast majority of parents are in favour of this new system, and having spoken with staff, they are indicating the quality of work coming in is generally of a higher quality than seen before Easter. As a result we will be running the project work for a further two weeks and then review it again. In addition I am currently reading through the comments made and will aim to implement these wherever possible. These are difficult and unprecedented times and I want to thank you, the students and staff for the continuous dedication being shown.

Stay safe and well.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Gibson Headteacher